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Dates for your 
Diary 

Wed 21st November 
Lyme Park visit  

Wed 28th November  
Poynton Tea Rooms 
Decorating Cup Cakes 

Sun 2nd December 
Friends of Cale Green 

Park Winter Event  
12:30-3:00pm  

Mon 3rd December 
Pantomime  

Stockport Plaza 

Friday 7th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 

Wed 12th December  
PTA Christmas Fair / 

Christmas Celebration  

Wed 19th December 
JLC Christmas 
Performance 

Thur 20th December 
Break up for Christmas 

12.30pm 

16th November 2018 

The JLC Team 

Proud at Presentation Evening 
 
Miss Keddy was very proud of the mature way in which the prize winners 
conducted themselves on Wednesday night.  Prizes went to Asad for learning 
and applying his times tables; Zak for all round achievement in every subject; 
Rufus for his enthusiasm and progress in reading and his great interest in 
books and to Harry for outstanding progress in reading.   

The children were thrilled with their medals and a big thanks to Harry who 
brought his in the next day to show the class. The four award winners are an 
inspiration to everyone. 

Bramhall Remembers ‘100’ Poppy Display 
 

For the last few weeks, people throughout Bramhall have been creating paper 
and plastic poppies as part of the Bramhall Remembers 100 project to 
commemorate Armistice Day.  These poppies were brought together to form 
an installation representing the unity of Bramhall in remembering and 
thanking those who fought for justice, freedom and liberty in the war.  Our 
children made poppies for the display and on Wednesday, we visited the 
festival at the church to see them. 

We were delighted to have former Junior Head, Lynn Ormiston, showing us 
around the church.  It was a wonderful educational afternoon that taught us a 
lot about the war and its impact. 

Christmas is Coming 
The children are continuing to 
practise their Winter Songs for the 
Christmas Celebration and are busy 
making Christmas baubles for the 
school fair.  

Spring Flowers 
Last week, the JLC planted over 300 
bulbs in Cale Green Park!  They 
worked really hard and are looking 
forward to seeing the display of 
colour in the Spring.  


